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Thanks again to Geoff

Collett and Julie fair

for their help with this

initiative.  As you can

see it's going down a

treat!

MARRIAGE
COURSE

Time and space to invest

in your relationship.  Over

zoom on Wednesdays with

no group work and where

all conversations are

private.  Something for

everyone however long

you've been together. 

 Starts 17th Feb  

https://stjohnssouthbourne.churchsuite.com/events/3qsgjdyo


FEELING THE PINCH

Please continue to pray for families at this time. 

 Home schooling is a real challenge for which

much patience is needed and for those who are

juggling employment on top of that, there just

aren't enough hours in the day.  Hang in there

families, we're here for you.

ALPHA TUESDAYS 8PM

Yesterday we were looking at "How can I have

faith?"  Next Tuesday will be "Why and how do

I pray?"  If that topic interests you, please

come along.  Contact

families@stjohnssouthbourne.com

FREE STUFF @ THE FREE SHOP

Do you have unwanted items at home?  Send a picture of it to Julie

via Whatsapp 07899077035 or email julie58fair@btinternet.com and

we'll advertise your items to the free shoppers,  If someone wants

your item, we will contact you so you can either drop it off to the

free shop for it to be collected, or we can pick it up.

RICHARD AT SCHOOL

Southbourne Junior school has invited Richard

to be interviewed about Jesus and the Christian

Faith as part of their RE curriculum.   Please pray

growth over these tiny seeds sown.
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